Dawson (development), Barry

 From:
 Robin Hamilton

 Sent:
 25 May 2020 22:34

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application 2020/0560/A

For the Attention of Leela Muthoora.

Planning Application 2020/0560/A

Dear Leela Muthoora,

With regard to the application from Guy Gold, as a resident of Jamestown Road I would like to offer my comments.

Since It opened Guy Gold's, its osteopath services and coffee shop has contributed immensely to the atmosphere of community in the area. Its presence is valued by both people who work in the vicinity and us who live there.

Jamestown Rd is a mixture residential and office space and is also a mixture of architecture styles. It is not just victorian terrace.

I feel the the retractable fabric awnings would actually add an attractive feature to that end of Jamestown Road.

To emphasise again, Guy Gold offers, as well as its osteopathic services, a place where local residents and workers meet, friends meet up, or bump into one another and have a chat.

It is a welcome independent business, and I certainly consider the application very different from a chain coffee shop applying to have an awning put up.

I would encourage you to grant permission to the application.

Yours Faithfully

Robin Hamilton

Flat 10, The Iceworks, 36 Jamestown Road, London NW17BY

 From:
 David Shasha

 Sent:
 05 June 2020 13:34

 To:
 Muthoora, Leela

Subject: 2020/0560/A - 85 Jamestown Rd.

Categories: CASES



Dear sir or madam

Guy Gold coffee shop and treatment rooms at 85 Jamestown Road are applying to the council to install two retractable awnings that will enable them to serve customers outside. I feel its a good business and proposal and I am writing to offer my support.

I live a short distance form the shop at Regents Park Terrace

Kind regards

David Shasha

Sent from my iPhone

From: Whitney Hintz Sent: 05 June 2020 21:23
To: Muthoora, Leela; Elliot

Subject: Guy Gold Coffee shop awnings

Categories: CASES

required.

Hi Leela

We live on Regent's Park Terrace and fully support the idea of Guy Gold having awnings outside it's entrance. It's a great idea so we hope it gets approval.

Elliot and Whitney

Sent from my iPhone

From: Claire Lewis

 Sent:
 05 June 2020 13:42

 To:
 Muthoora, Leela

Subject: Support Gold coffee shop Oval Rd

Categories: CASES

Simon Lewis and Claire Lewis of 2 Regent's Park Terrace NW17EE support the new awnings for the Gold coffee shop of Oval Rd Thank you Claire Sent from my iPhone

From: Socrates Miltiadou
Sent: 05 June 2020 12:08
To: Muthoora, Leela

Subject: 2020/0560/A - 85 Jamestown Rd

Categories: CASES

Ms. Muthoora,

We write to express our supports for the application.

We are architects who live and work in the area and feel that the design is wholly appropriate for the building.

An awning will provide useful shade and enable clients to sit and be served externally, within their own cartilage and in line with the governments recomendation.

The coffee shop is a small local, well used and loved, bussiness and should be supported by the entire community.

The provision of external seating that the awning would encourage and help the bussiness to survive in these difficult times.

In addition, any advertising in the form of a retractable awning is an appropriate and subtle way of making them more visible to passes by. This can only be good for the survival of the coffee shop.

Please don't let another local shop be closed down due to lack of council support.

Regards,

Socrates

Socrates Miltiadou

Partner

www.mitzmanarchitects.com



From: Socrates Miltiado
Sent: 09 June 2020 15:20
To: Muthoora, Leela

Subject: 2020/0560/A - 85 Jamestown Rd

Categories: CASES

Ms. Muthoora,

We write to express our support for the above application.

We are architects who live and work in the area and feel that the design is wholly appropriate for the building.

An awning will provide useful shade and enable clients to sit and be served externally, within their own cartilage and in line with the governments recomendation.

The coffee shop is a small local, well used and loved, business and should be supported by the entire community.

The provision of external seating that the awning would encourage and help the business to survive in these difficult times.

In addition, any advertising in the form of a retractable awning is an appropriate and subtle way of making them more visible to passes by. This can only be good for the survival of the coffee shop.

Please don't let another local shop be closed down due to lack of council support.

Regards,

Socrates

Socrates Miltiadou

Partner

www.mitzmanarchitects.com

Henriques, Roberta

 From:
 Sash Rosenberg

 Sent:
 09 June 2020 14:49

To: Planning

Subject: Application at 85 Jamestown Road - ref: 2020/0560/A

To whom it may concern

I'd like to voice my support of installing two canopies at Guy Gold's coffee shop.

I live locally and the coffee shop has become a positive hub for our community. The canopies will mean being able to support local businesses come rain or shine.

Best wishes

Sash Rosenberg

30, Oval Road, NW1 7DE